
  

 

 

Meridian GSRP Preschool Newsletter  
 
*Throughout the month of February, we 
will be learning about winter and snow.   
 
*We are in the process of enrolling children 
in the preschool program for next year.  If 
you have a child who will turn 3 or 4 by 
December 1, 2024 and are interested, 
please go to www.michiganpreschool.org 
to register. 
 
*We are doing the second set of required 
home-visits during the month of February.  
Please call your child’s classroom to set 
yours up if you haven’t done so already.  
These will be held either at school or in 
your home. 
 
*If you think there is a possibility of a snow 
day, please look or listen for “Meridian 
Public Schools”.  You can also like our page 
on Facebook.  We post updates as soon as 
we know them-“Sanford Elementary Early 
Childhood Center”.   
 
*Our next field trip is set for Tuesday, 2-
13-24.  We are going to the Mt. Pleasant 
discovery Museum.  Please be sure you 
completed and returned the permission 
slip.  Also, if you plan to chaperone, we 
will need to run the background check on 
you.  Most of you completed this form with 
the enrollment packet, but without one, 
you cannot attend the field trip with us. 
 
 

Helpful Hints 

*There is NO SCHOOL on both Thursday, 
February 8th and Monday, February 12th. 

*Kindergarten Round-Up is set for 
Wednesday, March 6th from 6-7 pm at 
Meridian Elementary.  Please plan on 
attending this event so Meridian Public 
Schools has an idea of how many 
Kindergarteners (or Young Fivers) will be 
attending next year.  A flyer will be coming 
home soon with more details! 

*Please feel free to call or email Julie 
Sheets, Director, at 687-3460 or 
Julie.sheets@merps.org if you have any 
questions, comments, or concerns. 
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NOTICE: 

Don’t Forget: 

 

 
 

 

 

MER I D I A N  G S R P  

P R E S C H OO L  

We go outside every day as long as 
the weather is 15 degrees or warmer, 
including the wind chill factor.  
Please be sure to dress your child in 
layers.  They can always take items 
off once we come inside.  We use 
“The Weather Channel” app/website 
to make this determination.  We are 
confident that the children benefit 
from going outside as often as 
possible! 
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